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NNSA extends comment period for public scoping 
regarding Environmental Impact Statement for the Surplus 

Plutonium Disposition Program 
New deadline Feb. 18

The Department of Energy’s National Nuclear Security Administration has announced that it is extending the comment 
period for public scoping of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Surplus Plutonium Disposition Program, 
which proposes to dilute and dispose of 34 metric tons of surplus plutonium using capabilities at multiple sites across 
the Nation.

The deadline for public scoping comments is now Feb. 18.
 

For more information about the EIS, please visit the NEPA Reading Room on the NNSA website at www.energy.gov/
nnsa/nnsa-nepa-reading-room .

Options for submitting public scoping comments:

E-mail: SPDP-EIS@NNSA.DOE.GOV

Phone: 803-952-7434

Address: Mr. Jeffrey Galan, NEPA Document Manager, NNSA Office of Material Management and Minimization,

Savannah River Site, P.O. Box A, Bldg. 730-2B, Rm. 328, Aiken, SC 29802

Please be advised that your entire comment—including your personally identifiable information—may be made publicly 
available. If you wish for NNSA to withhold your name and/or other personally identifiable information, please state this 
prominently at the beginning of your comment. You may also submit comments anonymously.

For further information:

Contact Mr. Jeffrey Galan (see above). 

Requests for general information concerning the NNSA NEPA process should be directed to Mrs. Amy Miller, NEPA 
Compliance Officer, NNSA Office of General Counsel, P.O. Box 5400, Albuquerque, NM 87185-5400; or sent by email 
to SPDP-EIS@NNSA.DOE.GOV
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